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The Roseville School Board recognizes the need and value of educational research in 
developing, validating, and standardizing new programs and strategies in education.  It 
is our policy to cooperate as far as possible with colleges, universities, and other 
responsible parties to promote potentially beneficial research.   Such research shall not, 
however, unduly interfere with the normal operation of the schools nor infringe upon the 
privacy of employees and students. 
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